
        

Tuesday, October 13, 2009   

Chair and Members, Board of Health   

Re: Clean Air Checklist   

Dear Chair and Members of the Board,  

Indoor air quality is an important public health concern for all Torontonians.  Community based 
efforts to improve air quality in our workplaces and schools are an essential part of creating 
healthy environments for people of all ages.  

The South Riverdale Community Health Centre and the Ontario Healthy Schools Coalition have 
produced a “Clean Air Checklist” to help raise awareness about indoor air quality issues and 
assist teachers in improving the air quality in their classrooms.  The Checklist provides simple 
and easy suggestions for teachers and students who are seeking to contribute to environmental 
health.   

I am requesting that the Board consider forwarding the Clean Air Checklist to local community 
health groups for their information.     

Sincerely,   

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor, Ward 30 


